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Contact Information 

Community Director: 

Nicole Kerr 
director@addingtonplacefairfield.com 
 

 
Community Relations Coordinator: 
Josie Heilmann 
welcome@addingtonplacefairfield.com 

 

Health Care Coordinator: 
Lynn Smith 
nurse@addingtonplacefairfield.com 

 

Health Service Lead: 

Camren Ranken 

hsl@addingtonplacefairfield.com  

 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Deborah Sirdoreus 
lec@addingtonplacefairfield.com 

 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Halee Ramsdell 
culinary@addingtonplacefairfield.com 

 

Maintenance Coordinator: 

Max Mielke 
 

 

Administrative Assistant:  

Exceptional Care. Extraordinary Living. 
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It’s that time of year. We wish 

We had some of these says the 

residents 
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Birthdays 

RESIDENTS 

Letha Goehring        05/01 

Mary M. Horras 05/17 

Kenneth Gilchrist 05/27 

 

EMPLOYEES 

Kyle Jarrard  05/14 

Halee Ramsdell 05/22 
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Birthday & New Arrivals 

 

 

Betty A. had a wonderful birthday with several family 

members visiting her on her birthday. She joined the rest of 

our family at supper time. Happy Birthday, Betty. 

 

 

 
Out to lunch & then off to buy fish for our tanks. These are the ladies who lunch! 

What's not to love about the sun, a fun bus ride, and a delicious meal at The 

Drake Restaurant.  

 

 

 

 

Fairfield Middle School took time out of their day to come play games and have 

ice cream with our residents. As you can tell the resident’s really loved it. Thank 

you FMS fun joining us! 

 

 

 

 

 

April Memories 

          

        Deb & Deborah decided to             

        have a little fun with the bunny        

        ears while decorating for Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

        Doris comes every Sunday to play            

        the piano and sing for the residents. Donna L. was singing so beautifully, I had to  

        snap a picture. Addington had a great Easter egg hunt as well. I think every      

        one enjoyed it. 
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